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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Christingle 
We had a delightful Christingle service this week.  The children all made their Christingles, which 
were then lit and the children sang.  Our special thanks go to Pam Burgess and Ros Browne who 
made up the sets of Christingles and prepared everything for us.  It is definitely something that we 
will do again.  It helps to raise money for the Children's Society too. 
 

End of term 
Thanks to the Friends for organising our Christmas party and well done to everyone involved in 
today's Christmas Service, particularly the children who helped to lead it.   Thank you for all your 
support of the school this term.  It is greatly appreciated by all the staff.  Thank you from me to our 
hard-working team of staff.  
 

I hope everyone has a super Christmas.   John Gray 

       Love, Respect and Perseverance       

 
 

 
 

 
 

£2.50 PER CHILD PER DAY  
 

Special on Wednesday 

Why not come along & try out Breakfast club next week! 
  

CLUB OPENS AT 8 AM  
 

Please do not leave your children before this time.  
 

DON’T FORGET to pay online as you use 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Happy New Year! 
 
 
 

           Club  
Congratulations to 27! 
Next draw is on 27th 

January 

 

 

 

Headteacher Awards 

Love:  

Rehan R.   Sam Y. 

Flavius P.   

Respect: 

  
 

Perseverance:  

Zac S   Georgie B. 

Theo E  Harriet J 

Forest school on 5th January:- YR,Y1 + Y3 

Please don’t forget to 
pay for school dinners, 
breakfast club & after 
school club via online 
banking. THANK 
YOU 

Our Christingle’s 

Many thanks to Mr & Mrs 
Harvey who cleared the path 
in the playground this week. 

A HUGE thank you 
to the Friends for 
running a super 
DISCO last Friday.  
We have today 
received a donation 
from Friends for 
£2,500. how 
fabulous!   
THANK YOU FOR 
YOUR SUPPORT 

Everyone enjoyed a 
super Christmas lunch 
on Wednesday.  Thank 
you Dawn & Lesley 

SCHOOL RETURNS 
on WEDNESDAY 4th 
JANUARY. 
 
See page 3 for a 
change of menu for 
that day. 

Thank you from all the 
staff for all the cards & 
gifts we have received. 

Year 3 - please don’t forget 
to return your swimming 
permission slips  



Please don’t forget to pay 
online for Breakfast & After 
School Club as you use them.  

Charges for next week:- 
3.20pm ~ 4.00pm £2.00 
3.20pm ~ 4:30pm £4.00 
3.20pm ~ 5:00pm £5.00 
3.20pm ~ 6:00pm £7.00 
 
Minimum charge £2.00 
10% discount for sibling 
attendance  




